
 

Message from Mr Maltby 

11th March 2022 

 

 
Good morning, 
 
This week, our Year 11 students have been sitting their mock exams and our Year 10 
students have been going to their work experience placements. The feedback I have 
received for both of these important events has been extremely positive. I want to take 
this opportunity to commend our older students on their hard work, commitment and 
resilience.  
 
In our lower year groups I have enjoyed returning to school assemblies this week to 
nurture the talent and enthusiasms in our wonderful students. I am also now able to 
confirm that the Academy will have a full year group cohort arriving in September 2022 
(alongside a waiting list for this year group). It is really encouraging to see growing 
confidence in our school from our local community. 
 
Finally, I had a very positive meeting yesterday about the development project which was 
secured last year. In this meeting, a timescale was agreed which will lead to the 
development of a new inclusion hub and Science classroom for September 2022. I am 
keen to ensure that alongside our students benefiting from these significant projects, we 
also share the new Science laboratory with our local feeder schools; enabling all younger 
students in our community to experience Science at secondary school before Year 7.  
 
I wish you all a lovely weekend in the Spring sunshine,  
 
 
 

Tom Maltby  
Headteacher 
 


